
HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

June 28, 2020 

1. NEW PRIEST:  We welcome Fr. Anthony Bonella who will be joining our parish family this 
week.  You will be learning more about Fr. Anthony in the days to come.  Please stay tuned to 
our website and newsletter for more information.

2. SUMMER EVENTS:  COVID is not stopping us from moving in the Spirit, learning, and 
gathering.  We are doing all kinds of things “virtually” for youth and adults alike.  Please don’t 
miss these opportunities to keep our faith alive!

3. FIRST FRIDAY:  This Friday, July 3rd, we will resume our First Friday Holy Hours with 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, in the morning at 10 am only.  We will not be celebrating 
the evening Holy Hour for now.

4. MONTHLY ANNIVERSARY BLESSING:  As it is our custom every month in our parish, 
we have a special blessing for those who are celebrating their wedding anniversary during
mthe onth of June.  Even if your spouse is not here with you, or if you are a widow or widower I 
now invite you to stand for the blessings.  (refer to the Blessing)


